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Transition Policy

Kaleidoscope recognizes the importance of a smooth transition for our children, whether they are starting Nursery, moving into another group or moving from Nursery to School. 

We aim to make this transition as smooth as possible for each individual child.

Within four weeks of a child moving into another room the Key person will prepare a transition pack. This contains information regarding the child’s routine, likes / dislikes, development, etc.

The Key person will introduce the child to their new room via a series of short visits, where they will be introduced to their new Key person. The time and frequency of these visits will vary according to the child’s individual needs.

Both Key persons will attend a short meeting where an exchange of information is undertaken, all written information regarding the child, including, transition pack, development records, etc are passed on to the new Key person.

It is also important for the Key person to introduce the parent / carer to their child’s new room, where they can meet the new Key person and have the chance to discuss the new routines / changes in more detail. A questionnaire is given to all parents when there child is moving into a new room which helps notify any family changes and educational/specific needs of the child.
Kaleidoscope Nursery has adopted the Local Authority transition software.  This contains detailed information about the child and their educational progress.  This information is emailed to the school at the end of the academic year.
Any TAF/Safeguarding paperwork, including concern forms and SEND information will be passed on to the child’s new setting, a signature is required for the transfer of this information, this is completed before the child leaves the setting.

Kaleidoscope welcomes teaching staff into the setting to observe and discuss a child’s individual needs if required. 

